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Better Never Stops

11/3/16
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, we take the well-being and pastoral needs of our children very seriously.
We understand how valuable it is for children to be able to talk with adults in order to

access support.

A very valued member of our pastoral support team is Maria, our School Counsellor.
We employ Maria from Dialogue Counselling, and she provides an important service
for our pupils-and for you, too. Unfil now, Maria has been working with us on
Wednesdays. However, we are delighted that we have been able to secure more of
her time for our children. From 14/3/16 Maria will be offering ‘drop-in’ sessions for our
pupils on Monday afternoons.

Maria will be working with us on Mondays from 1.00-4.00pm. Children do not have to
make an appointment to see her; they can ‘drop in' on the day. We appreciate that
some days could become quite busy but we are determined to make this work for the
children; we want to offer them more support. We have booked Maria until 4.00pm on
a Monday afternoon to provide support for you, too. You will be able to see her
(without making an appointment), with or without your child, at the end of the school
day.

If you have any questions about this initiative please contact Mrs Jill Cornforth, our
SENCO/Inclusion Manager.

Best wishes,
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Ms C Yapp
Head Teacher




